
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 

               MAY 28TH, 2017 

 
Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 

Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 
Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194 e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 

 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419-659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 
CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498 e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 

Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 
Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 
St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info 

Parish  ~  www.facebook.com/cgstanthony/ 
School  ~  www.facebook.com/StAnthonyofPaduaColumbusGrove/ 

 
        *******************************************************************************************************  

  *********************************************************************************************** 
Mass Schedule 

   May 29    Monday         8:00 a.m. Mass Memorial Day ~ {John Schroeder} 
   May 30    Tuesday         6:30 p.m. Mass  Easter Weekday ~ {Elmer & Audrey Vorst} 
   May 30    Tuesday    Confessions, Exposition & Adoration After Mass                                                     

May 31    Wednesday    8:00 a.m. Mass  The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary ~ {Nicholas Schroeder} 
   June 01    Thursday       8:00 a.m. Mass  St. Justin ~ {For The Parish} 

June 02     Friday           8:00 a.m. Mass  Easter Weekday ~ {Father Keith McCormack ~ Deceased Members of the 
                Raymond & Madeleine Duval Family} 
June 02     Friday                                         First Friday Exposition & Adoration Until Noon 
June 03     Saturday       8:00 a.m.           Rosary 
June 03     Saturday       3:00 - 4:00 p.m.  Confessions, Exposition & Benediction        

   June 03     Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass  Vigil ~ Pentecost Sunday ~ {Shirley Maag} 
June 04     Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass  Pentecost Sunday ~ {Cletus Schumacher}                                                             
June 04     Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass    Pentecost Sunday ~ {Denis & Betty Meyer} 
 
***********************************************************************************************
                                                                        Servers 
May 29    Monday        8:00 a.m. Mass      Rose Ellerbrock 
May 30    Tuesday        6:30 p.m. Mass Derek Birkemeier  
May 31    Wednesday   8:00 a.m. Mass Bo Birnesser 
June 01    Thursday      8:00 a.m. Mass Steven Dunbar 
June 02    Friday           8:00 a.m. Mass Natalie Langhals 
June 03    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass Tori Warnecke, Zach Warnecke, Hanna Warnecke      
June 04    Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass  Logan Stechschulte, Caleb Stechschulte, Abby Stechschulte 
June 04    Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass        Nathan Dunbar, Steven Dunbar, Evan Dunbar 
 
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                       Lectors  
June 03 Saturday     4:30 p.m. Mass  Aubrey Davis 
June 04  Sunday       8:30 a.m. Mass Carl Warnecke                  
June 04  Sunday     11:00 a.m. Mass Karl Schroeder 
                                                                         

  **********************************************************************************************                                      

                                                                                Eucharistic Ministers 
June 03   Saturday   4:30 p.m. Mass     Norm Schnipke, Teresa Brubaker, Jim Tabler, Sue Knott, Beth Birkemeier     
June 04   Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass     Denny Ricker, Lisa Langhals, Charlie Schmiesing,    
       Marilyn Hoffman, Faith Oglesbee       
June 04   Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass     Bob Maag, Lisa Meuleman, Anne Schroeder, Marilyn & Kristy Birkemeier 
 

                                   June Eucharistic Minister Coordinators 
    4:30 p.m.  ~ Pat Birnesser - 931-267-2357       8:30 a.m.  ~  Dan Maag - 419-659-2969 
            11:00 a.m.  ~ Dave Tabler - 419-659-2620 
 
   June 04    Hilty Home  ~  419-384-3218 ~ Denny Ricker 
 

As Jesus appointed apostles, He also appoints parents to represent Him in the family ~ 
"make disciples of your children, baptizing and teaching them all I have taught you. 

Don't worry, I am with you always,"  

  



        **********************************************************************************************
     
         June 03    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass

June 04    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass
         June 04    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Ma

 
                                                                   
                 Jean Stechschulte-Room 101; 

        Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt
                    Margaret Rosenbauer
          Dorothy Geig
    

********************************************************************************************
                   Parish Calendar Items
                                                
May  30    Creative 4-H Club @ 6:00 p.m.                                   
May  30    Adult Study @ 7:00 p.m.                                             
June 5-9   Vacation Bible School
June    6    K of C Meeting 
June   7     Festival Meeting @ 8:00 p.m
    
*******************************************
                                                                          
                Total Donated Toward 21st Century Fix
    
**********************************************************************************************

 Congratulations, Father Tom, for celebrating 44 years of yo
                       Thank you for the years of service you have given St. Anthony's
                                      

***************************************************************
                              300 Club Winner ~ May 27
               
**********************************************************************************************

 
                Collins Amelia, daughter of Keith & Cortnie Sunderhaus, and Hayes Ian, son of 
      Tyler Morman & 
  May the new gift of the Holy Spirit be

 
***********************************************************************************************
     
                     We would like to thank our parish family for all the support our family has received with the death 
      of our son, Nathan.  We would like to thank 
    and Father Hank Albietz, 
Sophia Reichley, musicians, Jean 
of you who came to the Mass to help us celebrate Nate's life.  We a
our home, for the visitation at the
Altar Rosary for preparing the wonderful 
4th Degree Knights of Columbus who led the 
thank all of those individuals who made donations to our School Endowment  and our current Fund Drive in
memory of Nathan.  And finally,
this very sad time in our lives.  We pra
    
 
***********************************************************************************************

                                                        

 
 Parish Office ~ The parish office will be closed on 

K of C ~ The next meeting will be held 
The social meeting will begin following the evening Mass
this new year with fraternal fun! 

K of C ~ K of C members will be leading the Rosary before all of the weekend Masses on 
Please join in whenever possible by sitting in the front of church with the other K of C members 25 minutes before 
Mass begins.  Thank you! 
 

**********************************************************************************************
                              Ushers 

:30 p.m. Mass       Brent Glass, Mike Kohls, Darren Langhals, Denny Meuleman
.m. Mass       John Siefker, Dave Koch, Jerry Blankemeyer, Dave Kreuzberg

:00 a.m. Mass       Jim Fuerst, Matt McCauley, Nathan Schroeder, Kevin Siefker
                

                                             ~ Hilty Home Residents
Room 101; Velma Pope-Room 103A; Wilbert R

Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Mary Margaret Bockrath
Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B; Dolores Daniels-Room 209B;

Dorothy Geiger-Room 215A; Rita Wenger-Room 300;
                   Jeanne Schulte-Room 401

  
********************************************************************************************

Parish Calendar Items       Income For The Week of May

H Club @ 6:00 p.m.                                   Adult Contributions 
30    Adult Study @ 7:00 p.m.                                             Children's

Bible School   
                                                Other Income

Festival Meeting @ 8:00 p.m.                                     Total Income
  

*******************************************                Total Expenses
                                                                                  
Total Donated Toward 21st Century Fix-Up Campaign To-

               
**********************************************************************************************

  
Congratulations, Father Tom, for celebrating 44 years of yo

Thank you for the years of service you have given St. Anthony's
                                

                                              
***************************************************************

300 Club Winner ~ May 27th ~ Dolly Blankemeyer

**********************************************************************************************

Collins Amelia, daughter of Keith & Cortnie Sunderhaus, and Hayes Ian, son of 
Tyler Morman & Jasmine Yinger, were baptized May 

May the new gift of the Holy Spirit be with you

***********************************************************************************************

We would like to thank our parish family for all the support our family has received with the death 
of our son, Nathan.  We would like to thank all those who participated in the Mass ~ 

ather Hank Albietz,  our servers, Garrett, Tayte and Jevin Langhals,
Jean Kohls and Paula Cilli, pall bearers, Gran

Mass to help us celebrate Nate's life.  We also want to thank 
visitation at the funeral home and also for the funeral lunch.  We also want to thank 

wonderful funeral lunch for all of our family and friends.  We also want to tha
4th Degree Knights of Columbus who led the Rosary at the end of visitation Thursday evening.

individuals who made donations to our School Endowment  and our current Fund Drive in
, thank you so much to all of you who sent us cards or notes t

.  We pray God will bless you all for everything 
  

***********************************************************************************************

                                                 ~ Parish Activities ~ 

The parish office will be closed on Monday, May 29th

The next meeting will be held Tuesday, June 6th.  We will be installing officers for the 
following the evening Mass.  Members, 

 

K of C members will be leading the Rosary before all of the weekend Masses on 
Please join in whenever possible by sitting in the front of church with the other K of C members 25 minutes before 

**********************************************************************************************

Brent Glass, Mike Kohls, Darren Langhals, Denny Meuleman                            
John Siefker, Dave Koch, Jerry Blankemeyer, Dave Kreuzberg 
Jim Fuerst, Matt McCauley, Nathan Schroeder, Kevin Siefker 

~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
Wilbert Roof-Room 105B; Agnes Friedel-Room 109

Mary Margaret Bockrath-Room 125; Jim Fischbach-Room 201B;    
Room 209B; Angela Schulte-Room 211B;            

Room 300; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306;    
Room 401  

********************************************************************************************
ncome For The Week of May 21st 

Adult Contributions ~ 181      $ 6,864.60          
Children's  ~ 29                              40.76             

                       6,905.36                     
Other Income                             6,616.30  
Total Income                        $ 13,521.66  

  
Expenses                     $ 34,721.73 

-Date ~248 Donors ~ $ 196,507.81 
       

**********************************************************************************************
   

Congratulations, Father Tom, for celebrating 44 years of your ordination to the priesthood!
Thank you for the years of service you have given St. Anthony's. 

                                                
**********************************************************************************************

Dolly Blankemeyer ~ Ticket #63 ~ $100.00 

**********************************************************************************************

Collins Amelia, daughter of Keith & Cortnie Sunderhaus, and Hayes Ian, son of                      
were baptized May 21st here at St. Anthony's.    

with you always. 

***********************************************************************************************

We would like to thank our parish family for all the support our family has received with the death 
all those who participated in the Mass ~ Father Tom

Garrett, Tayte and Jevin Langhals, Trent Siefker and 
pall bearers, Grant Siefker and Nathan's friends, 

lso want to thank all those who brought
funeral home and also for the funeral lunch.  We also want to thank the 

lunch for all of our family and friends.  We also want to tha
Rosary at the end of visitation Thursday evening.  We also want to

individuals who made donations to our School Endowment  and our current Fund Drive in
thank you so much to all of you who sent us cards or notes to give us hope during 

you all for everything you have done for our family.                                    
                        John & Marilyn Siefker

***********************************************************************************************

 

Monday, May 29th in observance of Memorial Day. 

We will be installing officers for the 2017-2018 year.
 come bring your significant other and let’s start 

K of C members will be leading the Rosary before all of the weekend Masses on June 3rd and June 4th
Please join in whenever possible by sitting in the front of church with the other K of C members 25 minutes before 

********************************************************************************************** 

                            

Room 109;                   
Room 201B;     

              
  

**********************************************************************************************       

                              
                              
                     

            
                                                

                                                  
********************************************************************************************** 

ur ordination to the priesthood! 

******************************* 

**********************************************************************************************  

                     
 

*********************************************************************************************** 

We would like to thank our parish family for all the support our family has received with the death  
Father Tom 

and  
t Siefker and Nathan's friends, and all         

all those who brought food to      
the                

lunch for all of our family and friends.  We also want to thank the   
We also want to     

individuals who made donations to our School Endowment  and our current Fund Drive in       
o give us hope during    

for our family.                                    
& Marilyn Siefker 

***********************************************************************************************     

2018 year.  
come bring your significant other and let’s start 

June 3rd and June 4th.  
Please join in whenever possible by sitting in the front of church with the other K of C members 25 minutes before 



Adult Bible Study ~ Adult Bible Study will be meeting on Tuesday May 30th, at 7:00 p.m., in the Media Center. As 
we wrap up the Second Greatest Story Ever Told, we'll look at how that great story can continue with "our" stories. 
All welcome.  
 
In Need Of Towels ~ We are in need of extra towels to be used in the kitchen of the parish hall for all activities that 
go on in the church basement.  If any parishioners have extra towels they no longer need, please drop off in the 
kitchen of the church basement.  Thank you!!! 
 
Help Needed ~ St. Anthony's is in need of a volunteer willing to water the flowers around the flag pole at the 
Cemetery.  (There will be water available at the Cemetery.)  If interested, call Dan Maag at 419-659-2969. Thank you!  
   
Scrip ~ The next Scrip weekend will be June 3rd & 4th.  The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Shirley Goedde and 
Christie Tabler.  
 
Beef and Chicken ~ The K of C has canned beef and chicken available for your graduation party or family reunion.  
Please contact Len Kruse at 419-659-5657, Gene Heitmeyer at 419-659-5574, Dave Ellerbrock at 419-659-5833, or  
Dan Maag at 419-659-2969 to place your order.    Below are the prices of the items available. 
                          Beef             Chicken    
   Case of 24 cans ~ 28 ozs. .........................  $ 174.00            $142.00            
   1/2 Case (12 Cans) ~ 28 ozs. ....................          88.00                73.00                
   Price Per 28 oz. Can ................................            7.50                  6.25                  
 
   Case of 24 Cans ~ 14.5 ozs. ......................        105.00                90.00                  
   1/2 Case (12 Cans) ~ 14.5 ozs. ..................         53.00                47.00                 
   Price Per 14.5 oz. can ...............................          4.50                  4.00 
                   
Vacation Bible School News ~ On Monday, June 5th, please sign in your child shortly before 9:00 a.m. at the 
registration table located in the main hall of the school. There will be helpers available to take your child to his/her 
class.  You can pick up your child at his/her classroom at 12:00 p.m.  Thank you!   
 
Vacation Bible School News ~ If you would still like to sign up your child for VBS, please complete a registration 
form located at entrances of the church and take it to the parish office before June 5th. Thank you.  VBS runs from 
Monday, June 5th through Friday, June 9th, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. in the Family Life Center. 
 
Donations ~ Thank you very much for all of the donations for our Vacation Bible School program!!   You are so 
generous and kind! 

Flower Fundraiser Results ~ Thanks to all who purchased flowers with the profits to help cover the costs for our 
youth who will be attending the National Catholic Youth Conference this fall.  We realized a profit of $577.20.  
Thanks also to K & J Greenhouse for helping with our fundraiser. 

Life Teen ~ The National Catholic Youth Conference, NCYC, will be held in Indianapolis this November.  Letters 
were sent out to the families of those who will be in high school next fall.  If your teen is interested in going, or would 
like more details, please contact Hannah Warren at 419-303-5476. 
   
********************************************************************************************** 
From Parish Council ~ 
  
 1) Parent Survey: We have received 20 Parent Surveys back out of the 177 sent out. The Parish would like to 
know how we can help the parents in the Faith Formation of their children; what is working well and how we can 
improve.  Please complete with your comments and return the surveys by the end of May. Thank you for all you do 
for your family. 
 
 2) Like some other area parishes, St Anthony will implement an opportunity for young children to bring up 
their offering to place in a basket.  Fr. Tom will announce this immediately before the ushers take up the collection. 
He will greet the children as they bring up their offering. The children will then return to their seats with their family. 
This will begin on June 3rd. 
 
 3) We would like to identify parishioners who are trained in CPR in case there is a need during Mass or 
other parish activities.  Please notify Pat Birnesser at 931-267-2357 or pat@patbirnesser.com with your information. 
 
********************************************************************************************** 
Rosaries To Spare ~ If anyone has extra Rosaries they would like to donate to the missions,  feel free to drop them 

off at the parish office.  We will include them with the Rosaries being made during the Rosary Guild meetings.  

Thank you! 

 
Cemetery Flowers ~ If flowers are put on the graves of our loved ones, be sure to put their name on the back of the 
flower arrangement so that if the flowers are blown off, they can be returned to their rightful place. 



Cash or Car! ~ With the success we had last year and the many positive comments, we will again be raffling off up to 
$20,000 toward the purchase of a new vehicle or $15,000 in  cash at the parish festival this year. The advantage of 
this approach has been that the winner can purchase any new vehicle of any color. It also gives the winner the option 
of taking cash and not having the hassle of selling the vehicle.  H&K Chevrolet from Continental has again offered to 
showcase their new vehicles for our festival.  Tickets will be sold every weekend now through festival day.  Points of 
contact for purchasing tickets are Mike Birkemeier at 419-659-2954 or Harold Gerten at 419-659-5914.  Tickets can 
also be purchased at the parish office.  If you can help sell tickets before and after weekend Masses, please contact 
Mark Edelbrock at 419-659-2269. 
 
Festival Workers' List ~The 2017 Festival is right around the corner!  If you would like to change your festival job or 
the time you work, please contact Dee Griffith at 419-646-3449.   Also if you know you will be out of town, please 
contact her so she can take you off the list for this year.  She will need to be notified of any changes by June 22nd.  
Thank you for your support of our festival each year.  It takes all of us to make this annual event a success 
.     
Y.E.S. – Youth Elect Service – June 8-10 
 

The 2017 Y.E.S. project will be held at Ottawa Elementary School this year beginning Thursday, June 8 at      
5:30 p.m.  Current 8th grade students through graduating seniors are encouraged to join us for this weekend 
service retreat.  Be ready to meet teens from throughout the St. George Deanery, have some fun, grow in faith 
and be the hands and feet of Christ in your community.  Something new this year will include the availability of 
the YMCA and entertainment on Friday!  This 3-day retreat experience will close with 5:00 p.m. Mass on 
Saturday, June 10th at Ottawa Sts. Peter & Paul Parish.  Registration forms are available from Hannah Warren 
and in church. Forms are due by May 26th so bring your friends and help us meet our goal and be part of the fun! 
 

Y.E.S. Work Sites Needed 
 

On June 9th and June 10th the teens & adults from the St. George Deanery are volunteering to help people 
throughout Putnam County with various jobs around their homes as they participate in the annual Youth Elect 
Service weekend retreat.  If you would like a team of youth and adults to help with jobs around your home, 
please contact Hannah Warren at 419-303-5476. This includes anything from mulching, to washing your car, or 
just some spring cleaning in the house or yard! 
  

Y.E.S. Crew Leaders Needed 
 

Do you like to spend time helping those in need?  We’d love for you to join our adult crew leaders for the 
Y.E.S. weekend June 8-10th at Ottawa Elementary School.  Adult crew leaders and assistant crew leaders 
need to be current college freshman, up to retirees! Nothing is more rewarding than sharing your time and 
faith with the Young Church of Today!  For questions or to sign up as a crew leader, please contact 
Hannah Warren at 419-303-5476. 

 
**********************************************************************************************  
 

              ~ Non-Parish Activities ~ 
Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch & Bingo ~ The Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch will be held 
on Tuesday, June 13th at 11:30 a.m. at the Columbus Grove Christian Church, 105 South Broadway in Columbus 
Grove.  The menu is:  chicken salad croissants, potato salad, baked beans, strawberry shortcake, coffee and water.  
Bingo will be played immediately following the luncheon. The lunch is sponsored by the Hilty Home of Pandora and 
the Columbus Grove Christian Church. 
 
Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, June 2nd, at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual praying and the 
anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass will be July 7th - 7:00 p.m.  
 
Our Lady of Consolation Shrine, Carey ~ Invites you to “Our Journey with Our Blessed Mother.”  The second 
“Journey” will be on Sunday, June 11th at the noon Mass with Fr. David Endres.  Fr. David is a priest of the 
Archdiocese of Cincinnati, ordained in 2009.  He is the academic dean and assistant professor of church history at 
Mount St. Mary's Seminary / The Athenaeum of Ohio in Cincinnati.  Plan to attend our monthly “Journey.”  If you 
have any questions, call 419-396-7107.

Putnam County Library Annual Book Sale ~ The Friends of the Putnam County District Library, will be holding 
their Annual Used Book Sale on June 6th and 7th from 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the East 4th Street Gym, in Ottawa. 
Items for sale ~ hardback and paperback books for all ages plus music CD’s, DVD’s, books on tape, videos, records, 
electronics, attic treasures and more.  Proceeds benefit all the Putnam County Libraries. 

Putnam County Hospice Volunteers ~ Putnam County Hospice is seeking volunteers to offer companionship to 
patients, respite to the caregivers, assistance with administrative tasks, as well as assistance with special events and 
fundraising projects.  Following training and orientation, volunteers can choose their area of involvement.  For more 
information, please contact Kathy Rellinger, Putnam County Hospice Volunteer Coordinator, at 419-523-4449 
or krellinger@pchh.net. 



Putnam County Council on Aging Starts Medical Equipment Loan Closet ~ Has a hospital stay, recent injury or just 
coming of age as a senior presented a need for medical equipment?  If so, the Council on Aging has a Medical 
Equipment Loan Closet with an assortment of new and used durable medical equipment on hand to lend to those in 
need for a few days, a few weeks or a few months at no charge.  The only eligibility is that you must be a Putnam 
County resident, age 60 and better.  Example of items available to loan include wheelchairs, walkers, canes, reachers, 
grab bars, tub chairs, incontinence products, nutritional supplements and so much more.  
  
 In order to keep the Loan Closet full, the Council relies on generous donations from the community.  Our 
supply of items constantly changes depending on the needs of older adults as well as donations received.  The Council 
will accept most small medical equipment as long as it is in good repair.  For more information on how to borrow an 
item from the Loan Closet or to donate an item, please call 419-523-4121 or toll-free 1-800-589-8508. 
 
 
 
 
 

  
FEAST OF THE ASCENSION:  Jesus’ ascension reveals to us more of the truth about who God is, 
who Jesus is, and who we are.  God is Lord of all;  He is perfect Love Who draws us to Himself.  
Jesus came to reveal God to us, and to give us the gift of the Holy Spirit so that we would realize that 
our only happiness is with God, and so that we would always walk on the path that leads to God.  
And we are creatures whom God empowers to reveal Him to more and more people. 
 Last Wednesday’s Gospel recorded that at the Last Supper, Jesus said that when the Holy 
Spirit comes, the Holy Spirit will guide us into all truth.  Once at the University of Paris, a student 
asked an impertinent, disrespectful question about God.  The professor looked at her and said,  “Go 
to Sunday Mass for a year and then return and ask me that question again.” 
 The professor’s response was not just a clever one-liner.  If true knowledge of God depends 
upon being filled with the Holy Spirit, then that knowledge comes from an entire way of life, 
involving prayer, self-denial, the corporal and spiritual works of mercy, and the forgiveness of one’s 
enemies.  We don’t so much think our way to an understanding of God; we live our way to it. 
 Saint Thomas Aquinas always said that he owed his theology far more to the persistence of his 
prayer than to the sharpness of his mind.  His penetration of the divine mystery flowed from his life 
in the Holy Spirit.  And so on Ascension Day, as we prepare for Pentecost we pray, “Come, Holy 
Spirit, come!”  (Adapted in part from Bishop Robert Barron, “Daily Gospel Reflection (05-24-
2017)”, e-mailed on May 24, 2017). 
 
MEMORIAL DAY:  The first Memorial Day was May 30, 1868.  May 30 was not the anniversary 
of any major event in our nation’s history;  some say it was chosen because it was a day on which 
President Johnson and General Grant did not have other obligations, and were free to take part in a 
ceremony.  The White House website says that May 30 was chosen because the greatest number of 
flowers would be available for decorating veterans’ graves.  (Remember that it used to be called 
Decoration Day.)  Nevertheless, the VFW wants to return the observance to May 30 because 
“changing the date merely to create three-day weekends has undermined the very meaning of the 
day.  No doubt, this has contributed a lot to the general public's nonchalant observance of Memorial 
Day.” 
 The VFW is right in saying that our observance should be anything but nonchalant.  Whatever 
day we celebrate, it is important to use the holiday to show proper honor to our deceased veterans, 
especially those who sacrificed everything in battle.  There will be a Monday morning Mass here at 
Saint Anthony at 8:00, and a memorial service at the gazebo in Memorial Park at 10:00.  Brief 
services at Saint Anthony and Truro Cemeteries will follow. 
 
THANKS TO ALL who supported our young people’s flower sale to raise funds to help them attend 
the National Catholic Youth Conference this fall.  Gross income was $1356.00, and the cost of 
flowers was $778.80, leaving a net profit of $577.20. 
 
21ST CENTURY FIX-UP CAMPAIGN:  The exterior of the rectory has been completely sealed 
and tuck-pointed.  The chimney has been repaired, and deteriorated bricks have been replaced, all at 
a total cost of $12,000.  Work on the church exterior will be completed soon, and so will the air-
conditioning of the rectory.   

               Father Tom 



 

June 5—9 Vacation Bible School in the 

  1st floor of the school. 

St. Anthony of Padua School * 520 W. Sycamore Street * Columbus Grove, OH 45830 * 419-659-2103  www.stanthonyschool.info 

Saint 
Anthony  

Falcon 

News 

 Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 

Q: Why did the boy eat a lamp? 

A:  His mother told him to eat a light snack! 

Eighth Grade Graduation Class 

 ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA SCHOOL 
GRADUATION MASS AWARDS – May18, 2017 

 

GENERAL ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE AWARDS are given to students who were on the honor roll 
at least three quarters during the eighth grade school year: Derek Birkemeier, Dylan Birkemeier, 
Tayt Birnesser, Ryan Bogart, Cheyanne Mershman, Jeffrey Meyer, Valerie Morman, David 
Pohl 

THE NEXT TWO AWARDS ARE SET BY CRITERIA FROM THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPALS: 

PRESIDENT’S AWARD FOR OUTSTANDING ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE:   

The criteria for this award includes students earning a 3.5 on a 4.0 scale for grades five 
through the first semester of grade eight and a rating of at least the 75th percentile or 
higher in math or reading on the MAP Testing. Other factors may also include high moti-

vation, initiative, integrity, intellectual depth and exceptional judgment:   

Derek Birkemeier, Dylan Birkemeier, Tayt Birnesser, Cheyanne Mershman 

PRESIDENT’S AWARD FOR OUTSTANDING ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT:   

The purpose of this award is to recognize students who earned a 3.0 or higher on a 4.0 
scale and who show outstanding educational growth, improvement, commitment or intel-

lectual development in academic subjects, work hard and give their best effort in school:  

Ryan Bogart, Jeffrey Meyer, Valerie Morman, David Pohl 

ACADEMIC WALL OF EXCELLENCE HONOREES:  Derek Birkemeier, Dylan Birkemeier, Tayt 
Birnesser, Cheyanne Mershman 

MAY GOLDEN FALCON AWARD:   Valerie Morman 

ALTAR SERVERS:   Derek Birkemeier, Dylan Birkemeier, Tayt Birnesser, Cheyanne Mershman,  
Valerie Morman 

MODERN WOODSMAN PARTICIPANTS:  Derek Birkemeier, Dylan Birkemeier, Tayt Birnesser, 
Ryan Bogart, Zach Fuerst, Cheyanne Mershman, Jeffrey Meyer, Valerie Morman, David Pohl 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION ATHLETIC AWARD:  

This award is given to the 8th grade student based on teamwork, sportsmanship, and 

demonstrating the basic skills and strategies of sports:  

Tayt Birnesser 

CHOIR AWARD:  Cheyanne Mershman, Valerie Morman 

PRINCIPALS’ AWARD : Tayt Birnesser GPA 3.91 & Cheyanne Mershman GPA 3.96 

THE SCOTT BIRKEMEIER SCHOLARSHIP AWARD: Derek Birkemeier 

THE SCOTT BIRKEMEIER SCHOLARSHIP AWARD:  Dylan Birkemeier 

PRESENTATION OF DIPLOMAS  


